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.Phlllp Dagnall

Sent: 05 ugust 2014 12:31

To: Post Hearlngs

Subject: Ribble Valley Core Strategy - Further Consultation
Dear Mr Hirst

Thank you for your letter dated 21 July 2014. | confirm Natur;I England has already provided comments on
the main modifications via correspondence dated 4 July 2014, reference 121962 and has no further comment
to make.

Thank you

Kind regards

Lead Adviser

Cheshire, Greater Manchester, Merseyside & Lancashire Area

Post should be sent to Mail HHub Block B Government Buildings;, Whlttlngton Road,
Worcester WR5 2LQ marked for my attention.

http://www.naturalengland.org.uk

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where
wildlife is protected and England s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future
generations.

In an effort to reduce Natural England's,car'bon footprint, | will, wherever possible, avoid
travelling to meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing.

T .
ExceLimnee

E Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence
Standard

If you are trying to make a request for a copy of your personal information under the Data Protection Act
1998, or a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or Environmental Information

Reguiations 2004, please contact the Enquiry Service on.0845 600 3078 or email foi@naturalengland.org.uk.

This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If

you have received it in error you have no-authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents
and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will
have been checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no
responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be
monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful

purposes.
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